
Appendix 1 
 

Consultation Meeting 13th June 2011  
 
 

A presentation was made to the Over 50’s Assembly on 13th June 2011 
 
25 people attended including 1 elected member and asked the following questions 
and offered comments. 
 
 

➢ Why does the Council not use a volunteer driver and minibus to transfer 
clients? 

➢ What is the age of any staff being made redundant? 
➢ What is the average age of the clients? 
➢ Are any staff being made compulsorily redundant? 
➢ The travel to Halcyon will be at times when the traffic is heavy 
➢ What are the staffing arrangements at Halcyon? 
➢ How many clients attend Parkside and Halcyon each day? 
➢ Will clients from Billingham be disadvantaged by a reduced time at the centre 

due to extra travel? 
➢ Can we have a copy of the Cabinet report? 

 

 


